
 

West Penn Power will be interrupting service to customers in Carmichaels Borough and 

Cumberland Township on Thursday, June 9th from approximately 9:00 AM until 3:30 PM. 
 

Approximately 588 customers in the vicinity of Browns Ferry Road, Cumberland Village, East 

George Street, Liberty Street, South Market Street, and Stringtown Road will be affected by the 

service interruption and will be notified in advance by an automated phone message.  
 

Please Note:  The following Municipal Accounts will be impacted by this outage:  

 

 
 

In case of inclement weather, the outage will take place on June 10th. 

 

The interruption is necessary for continued electric service reliability. 
 

If customers have any questions, they can call Customer Service at 1-800-686-0021.   
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me.  
 

Thanks,  
 

Diane  

 

Diane Holder 
Area Manager - FirstEnergy / West Penn Power 
365 Washington Road 
Washington, PA  15301 
(724)-942-5210 
dholde2@firstenergycorp.com   

mailto:dholde2@firstenergycorp.com

